
 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

Good afternoon!  We hope your summer has been filled with family, friends, and great 

memories!  We are excited for tomorrow and hope you are as well!  Below are a few 

important items for your consideration: 

1. First Day of School – Opening day is tomorrow! Feel free to arrive early to take 

pictures if you like. We will have photographers at all three buildings to capture 

the event for our District website.  We can’t wait to see you. 

2. Bus Schedules – If you are a junior-senior high school student from Verona and 

you ride the bus, you should have already been contacted regarding tomorrow 

morning’s schedule.  The schedule is available on the “Transportation” page of 

the District website.  Please call or email tomorrow morning with any issues, 

concerns, or questions. 

3. Paperwork/Documents – Based on your feedback, we have reduced the 

amount of school paperwork this year.  We hope this will create a more 

streamlined process for everyone.  Please let us know your thoughts. 

4. New District Calendar/Event Scheduler – We have implemented a new 

District Calendar and scheduling system called rSchool.  rSchool provides a 

public view link that will display all district events in one place.  The program 

allows you to view various schedules (athletic and other events), sign-up for 

alerts through the “Notify Me” section, and “subscribe” to any athletic and/or 

school functions, which will be automatically uploaded to your calendar and/or 

mobile devices!  The Calendar can be found on the main District website under 

the “Calendar” box on the left-hand side.  This will be a great tool for parents. 

5. Special Education Director – To continue supporting our special education 

students and families, we have hired Ms. Jamie Desrochers, who will serve as 

our new Director of Special Education.  Ms. Desrochers brings a wealth of 

experience and is eager to serve our special education population.  She will be 
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reaching out to families soon and will attend meetings to introduce herself.  She 

will be a great resource for students, staff, and families. 

6. Riverview Strategic Plan Survey – At the end of last year, we sent out a link for 

our Riverview 2025-2028 Strategic Plan Stakeholder Survey.  We thank those 

who took time to provide us with input. If you haven’t participated yet, please 

consider doing so.  Your input is crucial in helping us set goals and plan for the 

future.  The survey should take approximately 30 minutes.  Thank you!  

7. Riverview Reporter – You should have received our annual Riverview 

Reporter in the mail.  We hope you enjoy the publication and feel as proud of our 

District as we are! 

We are excited to officially open the 2024-2025 school year tomorrow.  We hope you 

are too!  See you in the AM. 

Go Raiders! 

  

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 
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